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DIONIC GRANTS ITS STRATEGIC PARTICIPATION IN DIADIKASIA S.A. 
FOLLOWNG THE ACQUISTION OF AN ADDITIONAL 15.45% STAKE 
 

 
DIONIC Group, aiming at reinforcing its activities through the participation in strategically 
selected profitable sectors as well as at exploiting synergies among the Group companies, 
proceeded to the acquisition of an additional 15.45% interest in DIADIKASIA S.A., which is one 
of the largest companies providing specialized consultancy services to enterprises and 
organizations of the private and public sector in Greece. The acquisition consideration amounts 
to € 1,898,940 and shall be fully covered by the Company’s Equity. 
 
We remind that, in March 2007, DIONIC S.A., ascertaining the high quality of the services 
provided and aiming at creating synergies, proceeded to the acquisition of a 5% participating 
interest in DIADIKASIA S.A. Upon completion of the transfer of the additional 15.45% interest, 
DIONIC holds 20.45% of DIADIKASIA S.A. 
 
The decision to acquire an additional interest in DIADIKASIA S.A. is closely related to the 
strategy for achieving synergies, since the company is a leader in the Business Consultancy 
sector, providing high added-value services on a wide range of objects, such as Technological 
Development, Strategic and Business Planning, Operational Procedure Re-engineering, Logistics 
Systems, Quality Assurance Systems, IT Introduction for Supporting Enterprises and 
Organizations' Operations, Financial and Technical Consultancy Services in matters of Public-
Private Partnerships and Property Development, Human Resources Management and 
Development (staff recruiting, training, performance assessment, human resources 
management), Investment Program Management and Evaluation, as well as Exploitation of 
Technological and Operational Modernization Financing Opportunities for all sizes of financial 
units. 
 
Significant synergies and benefits occur mostly for ATCOM Group's subsidiary, which transacts in 
the Internet Services Provision sector, where, by exploiting the long-term experience in 
complicated public and private sector projects of the former and the expertise in internet 
applications of the latter, opportunities for assuming new significant projects arise. At the same 
time, there are important gains for the Group as well, where the extrovert orientation, 
particularly in the Balkans region, constitutes a significant opportunity for expanding the 
activities of DIADIKASIA as well, with a view to assume projects of the wider Public Sector and 
to participate in subsided projects in countries, such as Bulgaria and Romania, where DIONIC 
Group is to develop business activities in 2008. 
 
As a result of this action DIONIC is strategically involved with DIADIKASIA SA and upon 
completion of the transfer, due to the capacity to designate the majority of the Board of 
Directors’ members, the company will be integrated under the full consolidation method, into 
DIONIC Group’s financial statements at the first quarter of 2008. 
 


